Powell County Bass Team

Head Coach: ]Julie Clark Powell Co. High School
Asst, Coach: Robert Curtis 700 W. College Ave.
Stanton, KY 40380

April 11, 2023

Dear Mrs. Wasson:

[ am requesting approval of an out of state trip request for the Powell County Bass Team to travel to the World
Finals / National High School Bass Fishing Championships on June 17-25, 2023 in Lacrosse, Wisconsin.
Transportation will be provided by parents and/or boat captains.

We currently have multiple fundraisers planned to help with the funding of this trip for the kids. We recently
held our annual fish fry at the high school, we are currently operating the high school softball concessions, we
have also scheduled sales for “Proud Sponsor of Powell County Bass Team” T-shirts and The Bass Federation
Sunglasses and we have a few other fundraising ventures that we have yet to start and some we are looking into.
Our kids are working hard to help out with the financing of this trip.

We currently have 6 anglers that will be entering into the World Finals portion of the tournament. All 6 will be
qualified in May to advance to the KY SAF Team Trail Fish-Off to see who advances to the National
Championships portion of this dual tournament. The Nationals is an invitation only tournament and you receive
that invite by placing in a designated top percentage in certain tournaments; the SAF Kentucky State
Championships and the current trail series, KY SAF Team Trail, which we are competing in now.

We appreciate your continued support and we are looking forward to competing again in this tournament.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
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lie Clark
Head Coach

Powell County Bass Team



